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Hello:

I just quickly want to say how incredibly important the EPA is and cannot imagine in a time like this, with so much
 environmental destruction and environmental health problems, etc that the EPA (budget, staff, goals) is at risk.
 Thank you for doing what you are doing for all of us and of course for many generations to come.

Best,

Jane Fisher
Ionia Farm
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